
General Registrant Locum Posting-- Starting ASAP

The Midwives Collective of Toronto is seeking a general registrant to join our practice for a one year
locum contract, with a possibility of extension. We are seeking someone to start as soon as possible
with a full caseload available from July 2021.

We are actively seeking candidates who speak multiple languages and have varied personal and
professional experiences. We value a diverse workforce that reflects the communities we serve. Midwives
of colour, especially Black candidates, as well as those with Arabic and Portuguese language capability,
are encouraged to apply.

We are a large feminist group practice serving a diverse population of families in downtown Toronto. We
work closely together as a group and think this helps us provide a consistent standard of care. We value
continuity of care with care provided by small groups of known midwives. We are an active teaching
practice. We have privileges at Mount Sinai Hospital and manage labours with epidurals and induction/
augmentations. We attend many births at the Toronto Birth Centre, and we also enjoy an active homebirth
practice.

If you are interested in working with us, please send a curriculum vitae and covering letter to the contact
information below. Only those selected for an interview will be contacted.

The Midwives Collective of Toronto 1203 Bloor Street West

Toronto, Ontario M6H 1N4

Fax: 416-963-4398

Email: midwivescollective@gmail.com


